NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the
Town Board of the Town of Richmond, Walworth County, Wisconsin, at its regular meeting on
March 18, 2025, beginning at 7:00 p.m., at the Town Hall, W9046 County Road A, Town of
Richmond, Wisconsin, on a petition to vacate and discontinue the right-of-way known as Penny
Drive situated in the Town of Richmond, which has never been opened, worked, or improved as a
public right-of-way.

All interested in the above matter are invited to attend. The Town Board will
consider any objections that may have been filed and shall hear all persons desiring to be heard.

Jeff Karbash, Town Chairperson
Town of Richmond, Walworth County, Wisconsin



